
UPCOMING AUTUMN 

TERM EVENTS 

To keep up to date with the PTA’s 

activities and upcoming events, find 

us on: 

 

 

 

www.facebook.com/groups/knaphill

schoolspta 

 

 

 

www.knaphillschoolspta.org.uk 

All those at Bright Futures Learning Trust, 

including the Knaphill Schools PTA, would like to 

express our deepest sadness at the death of Her 

Majesty, Queen Elizabeth. Her life was 

remarkable and we will be taking time across our 

schools, as we observe the National Period of 

Mourning, to reflect on her values of service, 

duty, compassion, steadfastness and faith. We 

take strength and inspiration from her life and all 

that she stood for and will remember her with 

much affection, admiration and thankfulness. A 

book of condolence will be available to our 

families at our next event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

AUTUMN 2022 

NEWSLETTER 

THANK YOU 

£19,000 
*approximately raised in 

2021/22 

Welcome back everyone, we hope you and your 

children all had a lovely Summer break. Welcome 

also to all the new families joining us at Knaphill 

Schools! 

We had such a fantastic year of fundraising last 

year and thank you all for your support. We 

managed to raise over £19,000 and created some 

amazing memories for the children, including the 

Colour Run which was the best way to finish off 

the school year and an event that may become 

an annual tradition! 

Recycling 

 

 

A reminder that you can drop any 

used ink cartridges to the collection 

box now located at RSM in Knaphill. 

 

Ink Cartridges 

When: Tuesday 4th October 

Where: Both Lower School and Junior School Entrances 

Time:  School Drop Off 
 

If you’re having a clear out, please bring any clothing, paired shoes, handbags, belts & 

accessories in bags to the school at drop off. Please use your own bags. 

 

All the bags will be weighed, and we will be paid for the total weight collected. 

Remember, the more we collect the greater the benefit to our school. 

DATE CHANGE! 



MORE DETAILS 

COMING SOON… 
 

Christmas Cards Project 

 

Tickets to Woking Panto for 

Tuesday 13th December at 7pm 

 

OTHER WAYS TO 

SUPPORT YOUR 

PTA 

Amazon Smile 

Sign up to Amazon Smile and The PTA 

receive 0.5% of what you spend, and it 

costs you nothing! 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/311983-0 

You can also add Amazon Smile to the 

Amazon App on your phone 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/b?node=173

37655031 

Your School Lottery 

Tickets are £1 each and drawn every 

Saturday. The lottery is open to 

everyone over the age of 16. Winners 

will be notified by email. As with all 

lotteries, please remember to play 

responsibly. To enter our school 

lottery, sign up here: 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

lottery/school/knaphill-federation-of-

schools 

Thank you for everyone that has booked tickets, we have now sold out 

for this event! 

Don’t’ forget we will be offering refreshments, sweets and treats, as 

well as lots of circus themed activities before the show from 4:30pm. 

Ernie’s Bakery will be catering for the event, offering 

a selection of hot foods also from 4:30pm. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

SUNFLOWER COMPETITION 
 

A massive thank you to all the families that entered our Sunflower 

Competition! We have been so impressed with the fantastic entries. Our 

winner for this year, with an incredible height of 2 metres 25cm, is Darcy 

Carter! 

 

Below are the entries we received: 

 

Darcy Carter - 2 metres 25cm    

Jasmine Harris - 2 metres 23cm    

Molly Sawyer - 2 metres 9cm    

Beth Dunford - 2 metres 3cm    

Ruby Rosedam - 2 metres 2cm    

Kian and Kayden Chilufya - 1 metre 80cm   

Mason Millar-Ferraro - 1 metre 69cm   

Elayla Kun - 1 metre 68cm 

Albert Roth - 1 metre 65cm     

Noah Hague - 1 metre 49cm 

Elodie Keyser - 1 metre 42cm 

Ella Black - 1 metre 34cm 

Arthur Bull - 1 metre 25cm 

Sthapit Family - 1 metre 17cm 

Elise Smith - 1 metre 12cm 

Hopkins Family - 1 metre 12cm 

 

Thank you to everyone who purchased the kits from us before the 

Summer break, we managed to raise £61 towards our fundraising total for 

the year. 

 

We hope you all enjoyed watching your sunflowers grow! 

PTA’S AGM 
 

When: Monday 10th October 

Where: School Hall TBC 

Time:  7:30pm 
 

The PTA's AGM will be taking place in October 

and we are looking for parents, carers and 

relatives to join the committee! 

 

Please join us to meet the PTA team and find 

out more. Zoom details will be provided for 

those that cannot attend in person. 

School Uniform 
 

We have second hand uniform available so 

please contact 

uniform@knaphillschoolspta.org.uk with any 

enquiries 

 

If you have any unwanted school uniform, there 

are collection bins at both school offices. 
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